
Dear Affiliates, 

We are at present in the midst of plans and preparations for our famous Christmas and New Year’s 
parties, and this will be a very special year since the entertainment for The Event is included 
in this special holiday week! An important part of the planning process is making sure that the 
numbers of Affiliates and guests that will be present is accurate. Please remember that as noted 
in the reservation process, if there are less persons actually coming than what is noted on the 
confirmation then the affiliate will be responsible for the all-inclusive for these missing people since 
our budget and all our preparations will have been based on the initial reservation request received, 
unless we are notified prior to December 21st, 2020. You can visit us on Live Chat or email us at 
customerservice@chairmanscircleclub.com if you need to update your reservation.

For those that have annual voucher balance they wish to use toward their all-inclusive fees, please 
remember that the deadline for sending the online form via   
https://lifestyle-reservations.com/cc_annual_voucher_pre_payment_form/
is 1 week prior to the arrival date of your reservation. It is essential that these forms are sent, as no 
all-inclusive deductions will be made from the annual voucher balance unless the form has been 
received to the deadline above. You will then be provided with a 4 digit code that must be presented 
at check-in time in order for your all-inclusive voucher to be applied to your reservation by the resort.

We would also like to take this opportunity to notify you that the mandatory fee for the Gala is US$ 
80.00 per person/ per event; children between the ages of 3-11 years are 50% of the rate per child/
per event. The Gala Events take place on the 24th and 31st. of December 2020. This fee is payable 
upon check-in. 

Last year the Meet & Greet was one of the most popular nights of The Event, and a big part of what 
made it so fun is that our CC sent in their favorite songs so that we could include them on the playlist 
for that night! Please send your requests to theevent@lifestyleholidaysvc.com so we can make 
sure your favorite is included! And don’t forget, you are all encouraged to come dressed in Roaring 
Twenties attire for New Year’s Eve, it will make our celebration even more special!

As you all know Christmas and New Year’s is a very special time that requires careful planning and 
preparation to ensure that all needs are taken care of to the best of our ability. We appreciate your 
cooperation and support in ensuring that Christmas and New Years 2020/ 2021 is the best that it can 
be! Help us help you, these policies were designed to ensure that all goes as smoothly as possible 
for you as affiliates of Chairman’s Circle Club.

We look forward to welcoming you here to celebrate with us at your Home Resort!

Respectfully, 

Chairman’s Circle Club Management

CHAIRMAN’S CIRCLE
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